
 
 
 

 

29 January 2013 
 
 
Jeffrey Smyly, Water Quality Manager 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
375 N. Wiget Lane, Suite 210 
Walnut Creek, CA 94598 
 
 
RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WATER QUALITY ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ, 
STATEWIDE GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES TO 
LAND WITH A LOW THREAT TO WATER QUALITY, PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, NATURAL GAS PIPELINE SEGMENT L-119A HYDROSTATIC TEST 
DISCHARGE, SACRAMENTO COUNTY 

 
On 8 October 2012, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control 
Board issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the State Water Resources 
Control Board’s Statewide General Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land with 
a Low Threat to Water Quality (Order 2003-003-DWQ) to Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(PG&E).  The Notice of Applicability was for temporary discharges of hydrostatic pipeline test 
water associated with Pipeline Segment L-119A in Sacramento County.   
 
Your 9 January 2013 letter and Notice of Termination state that the project has been completed, 
there was no discharge to land, and you wish to terminate coverage under the General WDRs.   
Based on that information, coverage under Order 2003-003-DWQ is hereby rescinded.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Anne Olson at (916) 464-4740. 
 
 
-Original signed by Andrew Altevogt for- 
 
PAMELA C. CREEDON 
Executive Officer 
 
cc:  Kathy Rose, CH2M Hill, San Francisco 
 


